From: Laleunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Monday, December 4, 2023 8:41:21 PM

To: GMCB - ACO<GMCB.ACO@yvermont.gov>; GMCB - Board
Members<GMCB.BoardMembers@vermont.gov>; Bredice, Tara<Tara.Bredice@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Accountable Care Organization (ACO) 2023-12-04T20:41:19Z

A new GMCB Public Comment has been received.
Submit Time: 12/4/2023 8:41:19 PM

Name: Edward Childs
Affiliation: Patient at Little Rivers Health Care, East Corinth, VT
Town/City: Corinth

Topic: Accountable Care Organization

Comment: It is not appropriate for a for-profit entity to be inserted between Medicare and patients who have
paid a premium to remain in traditional Medicare to avoid being in managed care. Vytalize seeks to increase
profits by denying care. This does *not* save money for Medicare or the US taxpayer. It enriches the investors

in Vytalize.

Post Comment: Yes



